Dear Senator Greenstein, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a member of the Princeton University community who is concerned about the successful rehabilitation of those who are incarcerated in our state, I strongly urge you to support the passage of S.2588, which will restrict the use of prisoner isolation to instances when it is necessary and for durations that it is safe and humane. Please consider steering New Jersey to join other states like New York, Pennsylvania, Maine, and Mississippi who are successfully limiting this practice and witnessing positive results. I agree with the research that clearly demonstrates the negative results that this practice yields regarding prisoner mental health, cost effective procedures, institutional and public safety, and recidivism, and I urge you to sponsor and/or support the passage of this bill that will bring necessary and timely reforms.

Sincerely,
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